
September 2017

Dear Friends of the Youngstown Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 313,

I’m sure you are aware of the important role that the Veterans of Foreign 
Wars Post 313 plays in helping veterans in the Youngstown, NY area. Our work is 
supported largely by the generous donors who contribute to our annual capital campaign. This 
year Lake Ontario Post 313 needs your support for our $20,000 capital improvement project to 
refurbish our restrooms, update our entry and improve handicap accessibility.  This project will 
allow the Post to continue providing much needed services to veterans in our community who 
are in need of assistance. Our building is also used by other community organizations to support 
their charitable work. Without the continued support of generous donors like you, our building 
upgrades will likely go unmet and the future of our building will be in jeopardy.

In order to continue making a difference in the lives of veterans, it is vital for this year’s capital 
campaign to be a success. Can we count on you to make a donation to this important cause? 
By making a tax-deductible donation to our capital campaign, you’ll be directly contributing 
to veterans struggling to cope with returning to civilian life or military related illnesses.  

Please see reverse side 

YES, I want to help support the VFW Post 313 
with a tax deductible donation. Please accept my gift of:

 $25           $50           $100           Other ______

Please make checks payable to VFW Post 313 and mail your donations to:

Please mail donations to:
VFW Post 313

434 Third Street
Youngstown, NY 14174

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

Lake Ontario 
Post 313 

Veterans of Foreign Wars of the United States 
434 3rd Street • Youngstown, NY 14174



Additionally, you’ll be recognized for your generosity as a capital campaign supporter on the 
VFW Post 313 website and in our monthly newsletter.

VFW Post 313 is depending on your assistance and generosity. Please visit  
https://www.gofundme.com/vfw-post-313-building-renovation to pledge your support, or fill 
out and return the enclosed pledge card. Please be assured that your contribution will be put to 
good use to provide help to individuals in need of assistance right here in our community. Thank 
you for your consideration and continued support.

Regards,

Gary Zanardi
Commander, VFW Post 313
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Thank you for your support!


